
PDHR Berton visits Brčko and
Banja Luka

The Principal Deputy High Representative and Brčko District
Supervisor, Ambassador Bruce G. Berton, paid a farewell visit
to Brčko and Banja Luka on Monday and Tuesday. Berton met with
local and entity officials, as well as representatives of
political parties. They discussed the current political and
economic situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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